2011 ANNUAL MEETING MINUTES

FOR May 21, 2011
Vice-President Jim Schwarz called the meeting to order at 10:06.  Attending trustees were: Peg Stecky and Vicki Karuzas, with Keely Saunders sitting in for her husband Ross Saunders.    

Approval of Agenda – Jim called for a motion to approve the agenda.  Cynthia Noser moved to approve the agenda and Linda Ramsey seconded the motion.  The agenda was approved by a majority.  
Jim explained that a lot of discretionary cash has recently been spent repairing bathroom damage caused by vandals.  Dorothy Rose suggested removing the stall doors in the bathrooms.  Kay Gregor did not think that removing the stall doors would help.  Brent Yarus asked if a police report had been filed on the damage, and recommended installing surveillance cameras 

Jim talked about the over-crowding in the boat trailer parking lot.  He reminder members that they need to display a current IIMC decal in their windshield, or be subject to tow. 
Jim led a discussion of park projects, including roping of the swimming area and installing a center-of-the-park light pole.  He also noted the need to resurface the tennis and basketball courts, replacing playground toys, and adding improvements to the bathroom stalls.
Jim asked for volunteers to serve on the IIMC board, noting that there was a need for four more members.  No one came forward.

Keith Martin expressed concern that a new city ordinance may affect parking of RVs, boats and trailers within the city.

Jim reminded members that the annual island-wide garage sale will be held June 4th and 5th.

 Having no more business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 10:50.  

See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com 

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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